
PUBLIC NOTICE OF HEARING - 1 

 

 PUBLIC NOTICE OF HEARING 

 

TO:  THE PUBLIC AT LARGE and THOSE CITIZENS RESIDING IN THE VICINITY OF 202 

E SOUTH 3
RD

 STREET, GRANGEVILLE, IDAHO  

 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN according to 50-1306A, that a public hearing will be held on 

the petition of Randy and Laura Smith for the vacation of an alley located within Block F of 

Schmadeka’s 2
nd

 Addition to the City of Grangeville.  You are notified that a hearing will be held 

by the City Council in the Council Chambers of City Hall on the 4
th

 day of September, 2018 at 7:30 

p.m. to determine whether or not said petition will be granted.  All persons interested shall be given 

the opportunity to be heard.  Dated August 2, 2018. 

 

       ____________________________________ 

       TONYA KENNEDY, City Clerk 

  

Publish:   August 7, 2018 

  August 15, 2018 


